14.

QUESTIONS

Reference was made to Ecan’s recent decision to make no change to the Orbiter service to include
Bishopdale Mall and it was agreed that this matter be referred to the Board's Work, Traffic and
Environment Committee for further consideration and that a representative from Ecan be invited to
attend to background the decision made.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


